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            Pendle Learning Community

Headteacher:  Mrs Fran Clayton  B. Ed.(Hons), NPQH
Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Suzanne Smith  B. A.(Hons), NPQML

29th August 2024
Dear Candidate, 

TEMPORARY TEACHING POST (MATERNITY LEAVE) – OCTOBER 2024 or ASAP
Thank you very much for showing an interest in the temporary teaching post at Pendle View Primary School which will commence in October 2024 or as soon as possible.   
This post is in a small class of 9 pupils all of whom have autistic spectrum conditions and learning disabilities.  All of the pupils are able to access learning opportunities with support.  The class is staffed with a teacher and 3 experienced teaching assistants. 
This post is for either a teacher with experience of working with pupils with a wide range of special educational needs and disabilities or a teacher new to working within the special school sector who is either an ECT or who has worked in mainstream school and is considering transferring to working within a specialist environment. 
Please find attached to the on-line advert some information about the school, a copy of the Job Description, the person specification and an application form.

If you would like to apply for this post, please complete the application form and return it with a covering letter via email to head@pendleview.lancs.sch.uk 

The closing date is Wednesday 18th September, 2024 @ 9.00am.  
Interviews will take place on Tuesday 24th September, 2024  
Visits to the school are encouraged so please make contact with myself, Fran Clayton (Headteacher) or Suzanne Smith (Deputy Headteacher) on 01282 865011 and we will arrange a visit for you.   
If you are not able to visit and would like to discuss the details of the post, please contact myself, Fran Clayton, Headteacher on 01282 865011.  

We look forward to receiving your application form.

Yours sincerely,

F. M. Clayton

Fran Clayton,

Headteacher, on behalf of the Governing Body of Pendle View Primary School.
[image: image2.jpg]                       [image: image3.jpg]in partnership with

=

,’/"/7 . -
y \

Wellbeing Award

for Schools

National Children's
Bureau

2018-2021



            [image: image4.jpg]o |

Of’s'(’vc.(ed

Outstanding

Provider



             [image: image5.jpg]Leading Parent
Partnership Award

2018-2021



          [image: image6.emf]                                         


[image: image3.jpg][image: image4.jpg][image: image5.jpg][image: image6.emf][image: image7.jpg]